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The National Rifle Association does a great job providing its members information about candidates 
running for political office. This information is helpful in making an educated decision regarding a 
candidate’s support (or lack of support) for our Second Amendment. This information is available at 
https://www.nrapvf.org/grades/North-Dakota/. If you would like information about another state, just 
go to the site and select the state of your choosing. Knowing this information can help you make the 
right decisions this November. 
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